MORRIS M. WEISS, SR., M. D.
614 BROWN BUILDING
LOUISVILLE 2, KY.

November 1,1961

Dr. Thomas C. Gibson
Department of Medicine
University of North Carolina
Chapel Hill, North Carolina

Dear Dr. Gibson,
Your exhibit at the meeting of the A. H. A. was very stimulating.
If you have any difficulty locating the book by Boas and Goldscﬁmidt

kindly let me know and I will loan you my copy. The article by Boas
and myself was in the Journal A, M. A. for June 1929-Vol. 92:2162.

I have written to the Avionics Corporation when the circuits for
your transmitter are available I would appreciate it if you would
inform me.

Sincerely yours, b
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Morris M. Weiss, Sr., M.D.
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